2/1/16

Dear Families,

We are planning a field trip to the University of Michigan-Dearborn’s Environmental

Interpretive Center. Each classroom will be attending the field trip on a different day.

Tuesday, March 1st: Mrs. Kalis's Class Leave Arno at 11:40am
Wednesday, March 2nd: Mrs. Guyot's Class Program runs from 12-1:30pm
Monday, March 7th: Mrs. Wesley's Class Return to Arno around 1:50pm

Tuesday, March 8th: Mrs. Warneck's Class

*ALL CLASSES WILL EAT LUNCH AT SCHOOL.

During this field trip, we will be learning how to identify different types of trees, how to

tap syrup from maple trees, and activities related to this experience.

If you would like to chaperone for this field trip, please return the bottom portion of this
note. Chaperones will be hiking outside in the woods with students.

Lastly, the fee for this field trip is $4 per student.

Please contact us if you have questions,

The Third Grade Teaching Staff

Yes, I would like to chaperone the field trip to the Environmental Interpretive Center.

Child’s Name:

Chaperone’s Name:

E-mail Address:

*Parents may meet us at the EIC or ride the bus. Please circle your mode of transportation.

School Bus Personal Vehicle



ALLEN PARK PUBLIC SCHOOLS
PARENTAL PERMISSION SLIP

DATE: 2-1-16
Dear | Parents:
The group of which your child is a member is planning a school trip to U of M Interpretive Center
(location)
as part of their regular class work. The group will leave from
(building/site)

by bus at approximately 11:40 AM

(mode of transportation) (departure time)
on Tuesday March 8, 2016 and will be chaperoned and under the same careful

(day/date of trip)
teacher supervision which your child has while at school. The approximate return time of the students is

1:45 p.m. The cost for each student is $4.00
(time) (price)

Please note it is possible that a field trip can be cancelled at the discretion of Allen Park Public Schools as a
precautionary measure due to unforeseeable circumstances. Therefore, if your child has made a deposit for the
trip, and the District is not able to obtain a refund, the District will not be responsible for refunding any lost monies.
In order for your child to attend this trip, it will be necessary to have your approval. You may express your
approval or disapproval by signing the appropriate slip below and returning it to your childs teacher

Friday 2-26-26

Mrs. Warneck

Teacher(s) Principal
| give permission for my child, to take the school trip
to U of M Interpretive Center on 3/8/2016

knowing that every precaution will be taken for his/her safety and well being.

Date Parent/Guardian Signature
1 do not give my child, permission to take the school trip to
U of M Interpretive Center on 3/8/2016 and request that he/she be

excused for the following reason(s):

Date Parent/Guardian Signature



